
VICTOR ATIYEH 
GOV£"""" 

Execuffve Depart~nent 
155 COTTAGE STREET NE., SALEM, OREGON 97310 

December 5, 1986 

Governor Victor Atiyeh 
State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97310 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 
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It has truly been an honor to serve the citizens of Oregon under your 
guidance. The past eight years have been very gratifying for me. We have 
many things to be proud of that only the future can tell. 

From Shaniko to Portland, progress has been moving forward under the 
Atiyeh administration. The only time that sewers, waters and job training 
are interesting are when you need them. The needs for these services in 
Oregon are obvious-they just don 1 t make headlines. 
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I will always be proud to say, 11 I served under the Atiyeh administration 11
• 

Should your future travels get you to Hood River, please stop by the courthouse 
for a visit. 

Sincerely, 
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Intergovernmen a 



P. 0. Box 2033 
Salem, Or. 97308 
December 5, 1986 
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Mr... · Jon i'unker, Pirec<tor. 
Executive Departmen~' 
Executi.ve Building 
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For ~rsonal reasons, I would like to resign my position as 
Administrator of Intergovernmental Relations Divsiion of the 
Executive Department for the State of Oregon as of Dece~er 31~ 
1986. 

I would appreciate your co~sideration in appq~nting me as 
temporary employee to this position from J{tnuary 1, 1987 until 
January 12, 1987. 

It has been an honor to -serve the State of Oregon for eight 
years and I am looking forward to serving the citizens of 
Hood River County. 

Sincerely, 
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